Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
Board of Directors Meeting
January 19th, 2017

D. Phone Directory Committee: Marion Linkh reported that 2017
phon directories are available for $1.00 from either Carol
Lovejoy or Marion Linkh. If there are any corrections, additions
or deletions needed to the directory, members are asked to
contact Marion at mblinkh@gmail.com or at 845-649-6322.

E. Pool Committee: David Martin reported that the pool has been
very active, and he reminded members that the last person to
use the pool in the evening should cover it. Howevr, David
stressed the need to be careful winding and unwinding the
cover since the shaft has become loose. The code for unlocking
the padlockis 1,2,3,4.

F. Welcome Packets: Sally Romano and committee have updated
the welcome packets, providing new residents with relevant
information about Windrush Bay and the Tarpon Springs
community. The goal is to have the packets distributed by the
end of January.

4. Volunteer Groups:

A. Crime Watch: Carol Lovejoy reported that T.J. Nagy is trying to
schedule a meeting in January for the purpose of informing
residents of the work of Crime Watch and will ask the police
officer in charge to make a presentation some Wednesday
evening in late January or early February.

B. Social Activities: Mary Schram reported that bingo grilling,
game night, mah jongg, and Texas-hold-em have begun and are
well attended. Sixty-four residents attended Welcome Back
Cocktails, and thirty-seven women attend Girls Night Out.

Plum Tomato Pizza Night is scheduled for Jan 27, and the
Pancake Breakfast is scheduled for February 2. Dale Jamison is
conducting a super bowl pool.

5. Unfinished Business

A. Dock Update: Lou DeSantis has met with county officials and
will soon meet with Tarpon Springs officials to determine what
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